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Dear Mountaineer Families,

We have been in direct contact with Dr. Keely Mounger, Deputy Superintendent of
the Genesee Intermediate School District with regard to the Flint Water Crisis and
its far-reaching impacts in the greater community. As is often the case, people most
impacted by a crisis are the children. Dr. Mounger has confirmed that there are
additional recommended ways to alleviate the difficulties the children are facing
during this crisis. We as a school family feel compelled to show compassion for the
Flint School Community during this time of evident need. Ways to help are as

follows:

New or gently used children’s books

Coloring or activity books

Sidewalk chalk or finger paint

Crayons, markers, pencils, or erasers

Paste, construction paper, or safety scissors (left and right handed)
Adult and children’s toothbrushes and toothpaste

Non-perfumed lotion

Drop off points for donated items will be the office location at North Elementary and
the 5-12 Central Building.

Thank you in advance for participating in this worthy cause.

The Mountaineer Educational Team
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